
For Immediate Release – January 7, 2021 – An overnight crack of the cold-water supply means that 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital (CMH) will be without water for approximately four hours beginning 
around lunch time on January 7, 2021.  

The crack occurred under the doctor parking lot outside the East Wing of the Hospital next to 
Campbellford Memorial Multicare Lodge. A repair crew is currently on-site from Lindsay to assist 
CMH maintenance staff with the repair.  

The Municipality of Trent Hills is on stand-by to assist with water pump out. Further updates will be 
provided throughout the day should a delay in repair take place. 

For more information please contact: 
Caitlin Lavoie 
Communications Coordinator 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital/Campbellford Memorial Hospital Foundation 
clavoie@cmh.ca 
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